
 
 

G O V E R N O R    G R E G    A B B O T T 
 

POST OFFICE BOX 12428 AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711 512-463-2000 (VOICE) DIAL 7-1-1 FOR RELAY SERVICES 
 

 
May 23, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Colonel Steven C. McCraw 
Director 
Texas Department of Public Safety 
5805 North Lamar Boulevard  
Austin, Texas  78773-0001 
 
Dear Colonel McCraw: 
 
Pursuant to Chapter 3100 of the Texas Government Code, I direct the Texas flag be lowered to half-staff 
on Wednesday, May 24, 2023, in memory of the victims, survivors, families, loved ones, and entire Uvalde 
community on the one-year anniversary of the shooting at Robb Elementary School.  Flags should remain 
at half-staff through sunset on that day.   
 
Individuals, businesses, municipalities, and other political subdivisions and entities are encouraged to fly 
the flag at half-staff for the same period of time.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Greg Abbott 
Governor 
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